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The undersigned wishes to add to the above application in relation to the EFFECTS study. 

1. Main responsibility for the study was held by Veronica Murray at the Department 

of Clinical Sciences, Danderyd Hospital. Tragically, Veronica Murray died on 27 

December 2014. The undersigned Head of Department has appointed Dr Erik 

Lundström from Karolinska Solna as the person with main responsibility for the 

project. A CV and a list of publications for Dr Erik Lundström are attached. 

2. The latest version of the study protocol is also attached, in which a few names 

from the steering group have been changed in view of Veronica Murray’s death, 

and the health economics sub-study has been clarified. 

3. Resource certification from Karolinska Huddinge, St Göran’s Hospital, Danderyd 

Hospital, Karolinska Solna, Hässleholm, Uppsala University Hospital, Skaraborg 

Hospital. Additional hospitals will be added. 

A fee of SEK 2,000 has been paid via Karolinska Institutet. 

Postal address Street address Telephone E-mail  
Surgery Unit Danderyd Hospital +46 (0)8 12355000, switchboard Erlk.Naslund@ki.se 
Department of Clinical Stockholm +46 (0)8 12355017, direct Website 
Sciences, Danderyd Hospital Fax ki.se 
Karolinska Institutet +46 (0)8 12357786 
182 58 Stockholm 

Co. reg. no. 202100 2973 
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